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Supporting YOUR Wekiva River Basin State Parks 

Pay Us A Visit 
 
 

Enjoy a fun-filled family 

day out in park.  Thereôs 

something for everyone - 

swimming, hiking, bird-

ing, kayaking, off road 

biking and much, much 

more. Visit the nature 

center or enjoy one of 

our many Saturday 

morning interpretive 

programs. 
 

Nature Center 

Last year we had more 

than 33,000 visitors to our 

Nature Center and they 

came from 86 countries 

worldwide. Later this year 

the Nature Center will 

move to a more prominent 

location in the park and we 

hope to attract many more 

visitors. The facility will 

also serve as an outside 

classroom and will be 

available for use by all the 

schools in Orange, Semi-

nole and Lake Counties. 

 And fi 
 

Welcome 
 Welcome to the Wekiva River Basin State Parks and the Wekiva Wilderness 

Trust (WWT), the volunteer, non-profit organization that supports the work of 

the park. Enjoy this latest newsletter and forward it to family and friends to en-

courage them to visit and even volunteer. The three parks that make up the We-

kiva River Basin State Parks have increased in size by over 25 percent over the 

last decade while budgets have been cut and staffing levels have fallen. That is 

why the work we do as the WWT is so important and why we need to attract 

more volunteers and funding. 

President's Letter 
Itôs been another busy year in the park with lots for all our volunteers to do. 

Construction of the new Interpretive Pavilion which will house the new nature 

center, is also complete. The move will allow the concession to expand and, 

hopefully, make lots more money for the park, and our new location is going to 

be much more prominentðat the top of the green above the springs so everyone 

should be able to see us.  
 

The move will be a complicated one but we hope the downtime when the nature 

center is closed can be kept to a minimum. It will also allow us to plan the new 

nature centre so that we can better display our exhibits and have more hands-on 

activities for the children. 
 

The 26th Annual Real Florida 5K and 10K race and fun walk took place in the 

park on February 23rd and the annual PaintOut, sponsored by Wekiva Island 

and WSSP, took place from March 3-10th. Both events were very successful 

and between them made a profit of almost $15,000. Next yearôs Real Florida 

run is on Saturday, February 22 and the Paint Out runs from March 2-8. 
 

River Patrol goes from strength to strength with 10 new volunteers successfully 

completing the water safety training course. As a result, we were able to have 

volunteers patrolling the Wekiva in force each day of the Labor Day holiday 

weekend. Another training class will be held soon and if you are interested in 

taking this to volunteer for River Patrol, let me know.  

Volunteers act as ambassadorsðable to answer questions, help river users in 

trouble and look out for fallen trees and other maintenance tasks that need to be 

done. The presence of the River Patrol also discourages people from breaking 

park and river rules and regulations. It is fun, rewarding and necessary so please 

consider it.  
 

Weôd love to welcome you on board.                Don Philpott 
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